
After Hours Social 
Work Service 
Commencing Monday October 2, 2017

• �A new on-site Social Work service will be established for evenings and 
weekends, replacing the current on-call system and providing increased 
scope to respond to critical demand and better contribute to patient flow 
over a seven day period.

The new on-site service will be available;
• �Monday – Friday from 4.30pm – 12.00am
• �Weekends and public holidays – from 8am – 8pm

A limited on-call Social Work service will be available from midnight 
Friday to 8 am Saturday and from 8pm – 8am on weekends and 
public holidays.

• �There will be no change to the on-site Emergency Department 
Social Work service.

• �The After Hours social worker can be contacted on ASCOM 52443.

For more information, please contact Sarah Connolly, Manager Social 
Work, Aboriginal Health and Pastoral Care Services on extension 59300.
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